
KS1 Math’s flip learning for the week beginning: 19th April 2021 
 
In KS1 we will be revisiting addition and subtraction this week to help us develop our calculation 
skills further. Watch the following video – Partitioning 2-digit numbers into tens and ones. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uw2JoeyYOvE&ab_channel=Bressinghamlearni
ngfun%21 
Year 1 – Draw the towers and cubes in your red homework books and write the 
number sentence next to them  
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Year 2– Draw the towers and cubes in your red homework books and write the 
number sentence next to them. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


